
 
 

 

  This report summarizes the actions taken by the Penn Cambria Board of Education at its  

  special meeting, October 29, 2020.  

  

 

I. HEARING OF VISITORS – Ed Watt, Gallitzin, stated that as a parent of three students, he would like to 

see students return to back in school, as well as the teachers deemed essential workers. With that 

being said, he made one suggestion in regard to the hybrid schedule, to switch the “B” group to go 

face to face on Monday and Tuesday rather than Thursday and Friday. 

 

Mr. Marshall, Superintendent, responded that this topic will be discussed in executive session. 

 

II. The Board of Directors entered into Executive Session to discuss safety matters. 

 

III. The Board of Directors discussed the option of maintaining the current Health and Safety Plan that 

was approved at the October 20, 2020 Board of Directors meeting or remaining with the hybrid plan 

that has been utilized since school started. 

 

IV. Approved revisions to the Penn Cambria School District Health and Safety Plan. 
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